
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cheadle & District ASC 
Cheadle 
Staffordshire 
 
12.7.2018 
 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
I am writing to inform you of an increase in the monthly fee’s as of 1st September 2018. 
 
This decision has not been taken lightly but, with Cheadle Leisure Centre putting their fees 
up from April 2018 and for Cheadle Swimming club to continue to provide quality coaching 
and the variety of opportunity to swim; the only way forward is to increase the fees. 
It is also worthy of note that there has not been a rise in the monthly fee’s for the past 2 
years. 
There will be a FIVE pound (£5) increase to the monthly fee’s . This will include your swims 
and also two opportunities per week to attend Land Training sessions held on a Friday 5-
5:45pm and Sunday 11-11:45am. This is important to your child’s development into the 
competitive side of swimming, building strength and flexibility. 
 
The increase will look as follow’s; 
 
One Swim per week- £25 per month 
Two Swims per week- £35 per month. 
Three Swims per week- £45 per month. 
Four swims and over per week- £55 per month 
 
All subscriptions include the 2 land training session’s. 
 
 
It is felt that the increase continues to put Cheadle & District Swimming club competitively 
priced and is still cheaper than local clubs in the area,  offering a training programme where, 
swimmers are able to swim 6 days of the week. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Cheadle Swimming Club is also looking to become a cashless club, and so by January 2019 
fees will only be accepted via a bank transfer. We appreciate that this may cause some 
issues and would encourage people to speak to a member of the committee if this would 
cause any problem’s as we will help and support as much as we can. At this time the PAYG 
session’s will remain at £7.00. 
 
Please also take note that the annual membership due in January 2019 will be under review. 
 
Thank you as always for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
Cheadle & District Swimming Club 


